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Dear families, 

 

As part of the Outdoor and Nature Ministry, Roger Fuehrer is offering two different outings to see the 

aspens while they are at their peak. 

 

The first will be on Thursday, October 3rd. This will be a nice 4-mile, 1,200 ft. elevation gain hike 

through a beautiful area, without too many people on the trail. For this hike, we will meet at the church at 

9:45am, leaving at 10:00, and we should be back around 3:30pm. Bring water and a sack lunch. 

 

The second outing will be the following Sunday, October 6th. We will be going to a scenic spot and a 4-

mile walk that is fantastic for viewing aspens. We will meet in the parking lot at 12:30, and leave by 

12:45, and be back around 6:30pm, depending on traffic. 

 

We can carpool to these outings as needed, and please bring weather-appropriate clothing. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

Pastor Adonia 


